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EMPLOYEE HEARING 
 

 

GADSDEN COUNTY SCHOOL BOARD 
MAX D. WALKER ADMINISTRATION BUILDING 

35 MARTIN LUTHER KING, JR. BLVD. 
QUINCY, FLORIDA 

 
March 1, 2022 

 
2:00 P.M. 

 
The employee hearing was open to the public and electronically recorded. 
 

The following Board members were present: Mr. Leroy McMillan, Chairman, Mr. Steve Scott, Ms. 

Cathy S. Johnson, Mrs. Karema D. Dudley, and Mr. Charlie D. Frost. Also present were Mr. Elijah 

Key, Superintendent and Secretary to the Board; Mrs. Deborah Minnis, Attorney for the Board; and 

others.  
 
1.   CALL TO ORDER 
       

The hearing for employee #01-2122-0051-020-06-0448 was called to order by the Chairman, 
Mr. Leroy McMillan, at 2:05 p.m. 

                                                                          
2. EMPLOYEE #01-2122-0051-020-06-0448 HEARING 

 
Attorney Curt Bender representative for employee #01-2122-0051-020-06-0448 addressed 
the Board to request a continuance due to the absence of the employee.  He stated that the 
employee was attempting to arrive for the hearing but his vehicle became inoperable.   
 

Following discussion, the Board agreed to grant the continuance request of Attorney Bender 
for employee #01-2122-0051-020-06-0448 hearing. The hearing for employee #01-2122-
0051-020-06-0448 was rescheduled for Tuesday, March 8, 2022 at 5:00 p.m. 
 

3.        The employee hearing adjourned at 2:14 p.m. 


